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Cafeteria Hot Line Specials 
Week of November 5, 2018 

Monday  

3-Way Chili Spaghetti $2.25 
Chili Cheese Burrito $1.75 
 
Tuesday  
NO SCHOOL 
 
Wednesday  
Home Style Chicken Sandwich $2.50 
Mashed Potato Bowl $2.25 
 
Thursday 

Burrito Bar $2.50 
Dorito Walking Taco $2.25 
 
Friday 

Chicken Tender Basket $3.00 
Chicken Snack-A-Tack $1.50  
 

The Rapid News is a publication of Rapid Run Middle School.  Please do not reply to this email.  If 
you have any questions concerning any information in this newsletter, please call Rapid Run 

Middle School at 467-0300. 

 to those students on the Honor Roll for 

the 1st Quarter 2018-19. Keep up the great work!!! 
 

CLICK HERE for the complete Honor Roll List 
 

The Highest Honors Ceremony will take place on Thursday, 
November 8th.  Invitations will be sent home with eligible students. 

Schedule of Events 
Week of November 5, 2018 

 
 

Monday  
Running Club – 2:20-3:00pm 
 

Tuesday 
NO SCHOOL – Teacher PD Day 
 
 

Wednesday  
Minecraft Club – 2:20-3:00pm 
NJHS Meeting – 2:20-3:00pm 
 

Thursday  
Highest Honors Ceremony  
7:30-8:30am Auditorium 
Yearbook Club – 2:15-2:45 pm 
PTA Meeting – 7:00pm LGI 
 

Friday  
Veterans Day Assembly  
8:00-9:15am Auditorium 
Running Club – 2:20-3:00pm 

Student announcements are shown every day in their first class.  If you 

would like to see the announcements, you can access them online at:                        

RRMS Daily Announcements 
 

7th Grade Team Website Links: Expedition 
Pathfinders 

 

Honoring our Military Heroes 
 

 
 

Rapid Run would like to invite students’ family and friends who have served 

our country to a breakfast and assembly on Friday, November 9. 

 

If you have a family member or friend who served, we would love to have 

them join us. 

 

Please make your reservations online at RSVP. Reservations will be accepted 

through 

Tuesday, November 6 

 

The breakfast and program will last from 

8:00 - 9:15 am 

 

Rapid Run is once again raising money to send our 

nation’s heroes to Washington, D.C. 
Students have an opportunity to donate in their 

grade level until Friday, November 16. Students 

who donate a minimum of $2 can wear a hat to 

school on Friday, November 16. 

 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1E1LTlzz-PJdC11514Cvx5Ld56SU7vSkU
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_MUoUlU3RoDMM6FTrl9RihntuLH1AHQ2jn-ncaebGU0/edit#slide=id.i0
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrmsexpedition/home
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrms-pathfinders/home
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAHEEKgwb1kK22PD0gj4E3A2VCDW9Z6f66A-Z5INc4F_RmaQ/viewform?c=0&w=1


 
7th & 8th grade girl soccer players...are you thinking 

about continuing your soccer career at the high school? 
Complete this form so Coach Spraul can keep you 

updated on all the upcoming meetings and pre-season 
workouts.  

https://goo.gl/forms/tKeufyigtx0hC7xe2 

  
PTA Reflections Contest--Heroes Around Me 
 
The Ohio PTA, through National PTA, holds an annual 

cultural arts program, Reflections. Children in preschool 
through grade 12 are encouraged to create and submit 

original works of art in six areas: literature, visual arts, 

photography, dance choreography, film production and 
music composition. The Reflections program allows PTAs 

throughout the state to recognize children for their creativity 
as they reflect on the yearly theme. Teachers, parents, 

children and community can get involved in enhancing arts 

education though the Reflections program. The Reflections 
Program is one of the best examples of the PTA's ability to 

bring out the best in our youth. PTA strongly supports 
education in the arts. It is about creating educational 

excitement and involvement within our schools between 

parents, teachers and our kids.  
 
The theme for this year's contest is Heroes Around Me. 
Students and family who are interested in the contest can find 
more information on the Ohio PTA's website. 
 
Applications for the contest are available through this link or in 
the RRMS main office. All Reflections entries are due to the 
RRMS Front Office by Friday, November 16, 2018 at 2:30pm 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Bashara, 
Assistant Principal, bashara_k@ohlsd.org or call the school 
office, 467-0300. 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                            

 
These are the days your child will want to remember forever. 
Help make the year unforgettable by purchasing a 2018-2019 
Yearbook. 
 
For only $36.00, your kid will have a book that will be enjoyed 
now and 20, 30 or even 50 years from now. You also can make 
the yearbook extra special by purchasing namestamping and a 
protective plastic cover (online purchase only). The $36.00 
price will increase January 1, 2019 so don't delay. 
 
Buy online with credit card, debit card or PayPal 
at yearbookforever.com or at school with a check made out to 
Rapid Run Middle School in the main office. Order now, so 
your child won’t miss out when the yearbook is 
distributed before the last day of school. 
 
As an adult, you know how important high school memories 
become. Don’t let your child’s memories fade; make sure they 
get a yearbook! 
 
 

  

Oak Hills Band Association Fall Craft Fair 
Oak Hills High School 

Saturday November 17, 2018 
9am - 3pm 

 
$3 entry (kids 10 and under free) to over 300 crafters on display in 

the OHHS gym, commons and main floor. A huge selection of 
items to make your holiday and/or birthday shopping easy! Full 

concessions and lunch available in the commons all day. 

 
 
 

 

 
Lost and Found 

 

Our lost and found box in the office was overflowing with 

jackets, sweatshirts, lunch bags, water bottles, pencil 

bags, books, folders, etc.  We have put those items on a 

table in the front lobby.  Please have your child check 

the table if they are missing anything.  If you put your 

child’s name on their possessions we will be happy to 

reunite students with their lost items. Any unclaimed 

items will be donated at the end of November. 

  

https://goo.gl/forms/tKeufyigtx0hC7xe2
http://www.ohiopta.org/Programs#219117-reflections
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B6DsJXAOP3unVmg5aHMtUnJHdm1jSW5QczlMWTlnMnR4WlZz/view?usp=sharing
mailto:bashara_k@ohlsd.org
http://www.yearbookforever.com/


 

 for prospective students will be held 

on November 4, 2018 from 1:00 to 4:00 pm. 
 

Parents and current 6th, 7th & 8th-grade students are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
 

There will be an opening session in the auditorium at 1:00 followed by 30-minute rotating sessions starting 
at 1:30 covering different areas of interest. 

 
These sessions can be attended based on the interest of the parents and students. 

 
There will also be tours of the building during this time.     The OHHS Administrative Team will be available to answer 

additional questions. 
We understand that there are conflicts during this time so parents and students can attend anytime during the 3 hours 

what best fits their needs. 
 

Please contact Mrs. Stoll at stoll_d@ohlsd.or or 513 467-7102 if you have questions. 

 

 

District Happenings:  
 

November 24 Oakettes 60th Anniversary 
The Oakettes will be celebrating their 60th anniversary at the Hyatt Regency Cincinnati.  All former 
Oakettes, coaches, band members, parents and volunteers are invited to attend. Tickets are $60 and 
include dinner, swag and entertainment. Tickets can be purchased through 
Eventbrite: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/oakettes-60th-anniversary-tickets-44958301490 
 
December 21  Alumni Basketball Game 
Calling all former Oak Hills High School basketball players! You are cordially invited to the boys basketball 
game vs. Lakota East on Friday evening, December 21.  Please RSVP to Coach Mike Price 
at price_m@ohlsd.org or (513) 319-8408. 
 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/oakettes-60th-anniversary-tickets-44958301490
mailto:price_m@ohlsd.org


 

 
 
 
 
 



2018 Highlander Card 
 

The student athletes in each middle school were selling "Highlander Cards" for the 
fall fundraiser.  If you did not have the opportunity to purchase a card and would like 

to please contact me at sowders_s@ohlsd.org or have your student stop in the Rapid 
Run Middle School main office to purchase a card.  If you frequent any of the sixteen 
businesses on the card you will definitely save much more than the $10 that the card 

costs. 

 
 
 

mailto:sowders_s@ohlsd.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 
 
 


